
St. Mary’s National School 
Grace Park Road, Athlone, Co. Westmeath 

Telephone Number: 090 6472321 
Email: stmarysathlone@gmail.com 

September 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We are delighted to inform you that we have been allocated funding to provide our 
children with a healthy lunch every day in their classroom from Monday 3rd 
September.  
 
We will be offering children sandwiches with a variety of fillings e.g. cheese, ham, tuna 
and chicken, brown bread and cheese, scones and a piece of fruit or dairy each day. 
 
If you wish for us to continue providing lunch for your child, please download, print 
and sign the form below and your child can return to class teacher. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
_____________________ 
Joan Travers-Hind 
Principal. 
 

 
I wish my child ___________________ to receive lunch at school. 
 
Signed: ___________________ 
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